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CALTRANS AND CHP OPEN NEWEST  

COMMERCIAL VEHICLE ENFORCEMENT FACILITY 

 
SAN BERNARDINO – Caltrans and the California Highway Patrol recently opened the new 
state-of-the-art Mountain Pass CHP Commercial Vehicle Enforcement Facility near the 
California-Nevada border. 
 
In this Caltrans News Flash, we tour the facility, which operates 24 hours a day, seven days a 
week and serves approximately 1.25 million trucks annually making it one of the busiest in the 
state.    
 
The new enforcement facility will provide enhanced safety to the motorists while reducing 
damage to state highways from overweight commercial motor vehicles. The CHP will be able to 
inspect vehicles for unsafe loads and equipment violations such as faulty brakes and steering. 
 
This video can be viewed at: https://youtu.be/6okyJ8exRjM 
 
This News Flash is the 93rd in a series of videos highlighting Caltrans’ activities that present the 
wide-ranging and critical work that Caltrans does to enhance California’s economy and livability. 
To see more of these and other videos, search for #CaltransNewsFlash on Twitter or go 
to http://bit.ly/1ez3LYz .  
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